
Acknowledging your funding from Arts Council of Wales



There are a number of logos that should be 
displayed on your publications and publicity material
to acknowledge your Wales in Edinburgh funding 
from Arts Council of Wales. 



The logo strip as shown below should be used, in 
full-colour wherever possible, but in black or white 
if necessary. 



1The logo strip should be legible and positioned 
wherever most practical, but should not be altered in
any way. The three options are:
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All these logos including the strips are available to 
download in digital format the Arts Council of Wales 
website.

For further advice, please contact:
Design and Publications Officer, 
Arts Council of Wales, 
Bute Place, Cardiff CF10 5AL
Tel: 029 2044 1305
Email: ann.wright@arts.wales
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